
 

 TO ALL PARTICIPANTS OF THE 
PHILHEALTH TAGLINE-MAKING 

CONTEST

The Corporation would like to thank everyone who 
participated in the PhilHealth Tagline-Making 
Contest.

However, after a thorough screening of all the entries 
received for the contest, none of the entries were 
found to have fulfilled the criteria for an appropriate 
tagline for PhilHealth.  The entries did not generally 
capture the essence of the PhilHealth’s purpose, 
which is the provision of financial risk protection 
for all, and not the delivery of health care services.
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